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1 February 2019   

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 

events at your school for the week of February 4th – February 8th.  

 
A last reminder that there are remaining ADL gift packs of cheese still available for a further reduced 
price of $10. If you are interested please don’t hesitate to stop by the school office for purchase and 
pick-up. 
 
Next week marks the start of “Safer Internet Week – Together for a Better Internet.” This year's Safer 
Internet Day (SID) celebrations will take place on Tuesday, Feb. 5th. The campaign's slogan, “Together for 
a Better Internet”, is a call to action for all stakeholders to join together and play their part in creating a 
better internet for everyone, and especially for younger users. For more information visit 
http://www.saferinternetday.org 
 
Tuesday, Feb. 5th Grade 5 students in Mme Johnston’s, Mr. Cormier’s and Mme Maxan’s homeroom 
classes will be participating in the SJPF sponsored DARE (Drug Abuse Resistance Education) program. 
Thank you to Cst. Don Metcalfe for his leadership and working with our students as part of the SJPF 
DARE program.  
 
Wednesday, Feb. 6th is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day. This program is a free and effective way to prevent 
tooth decay in children. Parental consent forms are required to participate in this program. Thanks you 
to our parent volunteers who help support this weekly oral health program.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 

http://www.saferinternetday.org/

